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Meeting Digest 3-20-19
The meeting of March 20th was more of a
dinner than a meeting. Only Lions Sharon
Eberhardt, Bill Graziano, Ward Donnelly, and
Lyle Workman were present. Formalities were
dispensed with.

Nominated Officers
Nominated officers for the coming year are:
President: Lion George Salet (volunteerd)
Vice President: Lion Steve Martin
Secretary: Lion Joe Farrah
Treasurer: Lion Lyle Workman
Lion Tamer: Lion Ward Donnelly
Lion Tail Twister: Lion Bob Fenech
Director: Lion Sharon Eberhardt
Director: Lion Zenaida Lawhon
Membership Director: Lion Bill Graziano
Nominations will be open and the slate
elected at the meeting on April 3rd.

Correspondence
Correspondence not yet announced by the
secretary are:

Thank you postcard from Canine
Companions for our participating in their
raffle.
The Lions Eye, newsletter from the
Lions Eye Foundation.
From Carole Derenale, a long supporter
of our club, an invitation to participate
and sponsor the 5th Annual Jenna Betti
Golf Tournament.

Student Speaker Contest
Our contestant in the Student Speaker
Contest, Michael Gray from Archbishop
Riordan High School, was allowed to
participate in another Zone contest due to
communication errors, won, and went on to
the Regional Contest and won again. He will
now compete in the District 4-C4 contest on
Sunday, April 7th at 1 p.m. at Burlingame
Lions Hall, 990 Burlingame Avenue,
Burlingame. Show up and support him if
possible.

Youth & Community Raffle
 

 

Member sales: There could still a couple
more members that may purchase ticket
books. Let’s hear from you.

Group sales: All selling groups have turned in
their books; one group is sending in two
additional books. Checks to them should be
going out soon.

Attendance Raffle & Mystery Lion
Attendance Raffle was not held. The Mystery
Lion was unknown at the last meeting.
President Lion George Salet said he will
appoint a new Mystery Lion.



 

 
From the Inbox
If any Lion, or other person, wants to see the
emails this info came from, email me and let
me know what you’re interested in. They’ll be
available for a short time.

From Lions International: A Diabetes Fact
Sheet is available from International’s website
filled with info about diabetes in the United
States of America, it’s affiliates, Bermuda &
The Bahamas.

From Lions International: All Lions digital
accounts are transitioning to a universal login
system on March 27, 2019. Club officers are
encouraged to create an account.

From Lions International President Gudrun
Yngvadottir: Another email in her series. This
email focused on the environment, finding
your focus, planning a service project, and
earning recognition from your international
president. Several links to relevant info on the
Lions International site were included.

From Lions International: The first in a new
series titled “Your Campaign 100 Tip of the
Week.” Included at the link to International are
resources about the Campaign 100
celebrating Lions 100 Year of Service.

Etcetera
From Lion Joe Farrah: Dominic Saso, who
Lion Joe recruited to play accordion at our
annual Charity Raffle drawing, and won the
first time he played, passed away in Novato at
the age of 98.

 
From Facebook
 

3/18/19 - Lion Steve Martin chillaxing with friends
somewhere in San Francisco.

Birthdays and Anniversaries
None in the next two weeks

Coming Events
4/3 Business & Board Meeting; Election of
Officers
4/6 District 4-C4 Eyeglass Collection
4/17 Y & C Drawing Meeting
5/1 - 5 District 4-C4 Convention, Redding

A ton of events around the District are shown
in the District 4-C4 Weekly Thread email
which is forwarded to all members that want
it, and linked under Upcoming Events on the
District website. If you don’t have an email
address, get one.
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